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Dear Colleague 
 
Stakeholder Consultation Invitation   
 
The Interim Council (IC) of Sefako Makgatho Health Sciences University (SMU) will host a stakeholder 
consultation on Friday the 20th of March 2015. SMU is a new comprehensive health and allied 
sciences university located on the old Medunsa campus, which has now been incorporated into the 
new SMU. 

Over time, SMU will offer an expanded Programme Qualification Mix beyond what is currently in 
place to include for example, medical informatics, biomedical engineering, clinical technology and 
much more.  With such a broad menu of options, SMU is poised to contribute significantly to   
human resources for health not only in South Africa, but regionally and internationally. We would 
like to share our vision, mission and strategic plan for this new exciting institution and invite you to 
join us on this important day.  

We are keen to share our ideas and to get your views on how we can collaborate to build this 
institution, to ensure that graduates from SMU are competent not only in conducting research and 
providing quality health services, but that they are competent to navigate across a wide range of 
challenges that confront a developmental state.  

We look forward to seeing you at  Sefako Makgatho University, Setlogelo Road  from 12h00 – 15h00, 
at the Sports Centre, Ga-Rankuwa, Setlogelo Road (Old Brits)  GPS 25⁰ 37’ 8” South, 28⁰ 1’ 22” 
East.   

We believe that your attendance and participation at this meeting will enrich the debates and 
contribute towards supporting the growth of this unique institution in the execution of its core 
business of teaching, research and knowledge transfer.    

Please direct your enquiries to Marketing and Communication (012) 521 4563, RSVP Email:   
gerda.meyer@smu.ac.za 

 

__________________ 
Dr Olive Shisana, Sc.D  
Chairperson of the Interim Council 
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